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WORLD BOOK DAY 2020 

Thursday 5th March  

Dressing up  

 
On World Book Day your child can come to school dressed as 

their favourite character from any book. 

It would be good to discuss with your child different characters 

from their favourite books. The dressing up possibilities are 

endless: Postman Pat, Oliver Twist, Fantastic Mr Fox, Charlie 

and the Chocolate Factory, James and the Giant Peach, Danny- 

Champion of the World, Matilda, Goldilocks, Jack and the 

Beanstalk, The Twits, Cinderella, Gruffalo, Elmer the Elephant, 

Three little Pigs, Harry Potter etc… 

We look forward to seeing your child, dressed up for the special 

day on Thursday 5th March.  

The March Reading Challenge 

 

 
This activity has been created to encourage 

reading at home. Complete a challenge a day 

throughout the month of March! 

 

Return your sheet to your class teacher by 

Monday 30th March and all those that enter will 

receive a very special prize. 

 
 

Come in and ‘Share a Story’ 
5th March 08.45-09.15 

 
We would like to invite you in to school on World 

Book Day, at 08.45am to share a story with your 

child. Please feel free to bring your child into 

class that day and read with them. 

The World Book Day theme this year is ‘Share a 

Million Stories’ so it would be lovely to welcome 

as many parents and carers as possible, 

 

Get Caught Reading! 
 

We would like our whole school community; children, parents, 

staff and governors to once again “get caught reading” their 

favourite book wherever that may be! Please take a photograph 

of you and or your child reading and send it into school during 

the term. 

The photos will all go on our wall of fame. If you would prefer 

to email your photographs please do so to: 

info@bagshot.surrey.sch.uk 

We would also like to share your pictures via our 

Facebook and twitter pages. Please state in your email if you 

give us permission to use your photograph in this way. No 

names of children are ever used. 

                                                                                      

 

 

World Book Day celebrates the joy and value of books and reading and this year we have 

decided to celebrate with a whole term of activities!  I have highlighted below some of 

the activities we have planned and the ways in which you can get involved and support us 

in making this, a week to remember for all the children. 
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